
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

May 14, 1993      Hearing Room E 8:30 a.m.   Tapes 178 - ?

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Mary Alice Ford, Chair Rep. Dennis Luke,
Vice-Chair Rep. Marilyn Dell Rep. George Eighmey Rep. Bill Fisher Rep.
John Meek Rep. Frank Shields

MEMBER EXCUSED:   ?Rep. Name

VISITING MEMBER:  ?Rep. Name

STAFF PRESENT:          Melanie Zermer, Committee Administrator Rick
Guapo, Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED:          HB 3582 - Medical Assistant Programs -
Work Session HB  3646   -   HMO   case   manager   -   Public   Hearing 
 & Possible Work Session HB 2183 - X-ray fee increase - Work Session SB
484 - Nurse Practitioners - Work Session

[--- Unable To Translate Graphic ---]

These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 178, SIDE A

123    CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at ?? a.m.

WORK SESSION 2183

016  Administrator  Zimmer  explains  the  intent  of  the  bill  and
the -1 amendments and chart (Exhibit )

060    Chair Ford explains the history of the bill 080    Rep. Shelds
distributes an alternate biennial fee charge (Exhibit ) >  Rep. Eighmey
expresses support of the alternate charge >  Members debate the
alternative fee

186  Chair Ford asks MED to explain the changes in cost >  MED responds
and states that either amednment is fine

247    Motion -1 luke

250    Motion - sheild

280    Motion luke to approiateon



WORK SESSION ON SB 484

320  Administrator Zimmer  explains the intent  of the bill  and the
-2,-3,-4 and -5 years

368    Chair Ford proposes the acceptance of the -2 amendments >  Brian
Delashmutt, ONA, explains the -2 amendments >  Rep. Luke asks what type
of

TAPE 179, SIDE A

>  Rep. Dell asks for a summary of what rules would be rescribed 056   
moton carries

071    Chair Ford moves the -3 amendments >  Rep. Shelds asks what need
to be done to get this bill pasesd >

172  Rep. Eighmey refers to ORS  and states that he would  not support
the -3 amendments >  Rep. Dell  states she  is  disturbed by  all the 
comermise and expresses her discontent with the -3 amendments >  Rep.
Shelds states that his supportive of -2, or -3 >  Rep. Fisher  asks the 
the  nurses and  pharisit comment  on  page 5 line 9-12 >  Brain
Delshmutte responds >  Chuck responds

TAPE 178, SIDE B

079    Chair Ford withdraws her moton of the -3 amendments

090    Chair Ford asks that the -2 amendments be reopend.  Hearing no
objeciton

110  Brian proposes two  change the -2  amendments in the  following
way: see melanie

135  Rep. Fisher  asks what  coniniutin g  education don  pharmist and
nurses need >  Chuck responds that pharmisist need 15 hours annually > 
Julie  responds   100  hours  every   two  years  for  nurses. Generally
doctors do not have

232  Chair  Ford  asks  what  is  the  difference  between 
pharmicolligy and pharimsudical adn memdetro chemisty >  Chuck responds
>  Rep.  Fisher  states  that  this  is  requiering  to  almost  1 
month of education every two years

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 3646

370    Chair Ford explains the intent of the bill

TAPE 179, SIDE B

003  John  Powell states  that  he is  waiting  to see  the  amenments
before comminting

027    CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:07 a.m.
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Rick Gaupo                      Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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